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59 Pine St smoke detector
3 messages

Michael Clinton <mclinton@portiandmaine.gov> Tue, May 28, 2019 at 12:36 PM
To: alarmman@roadrunner.com

Hello,
Portland Fire Department authorizes, at 59 Pine St, Portland, ME, the replacement of the smaoke detector in the kitchen
over to a heal detector due to several false alarm calls. This authorization is only for this single device in the kitchen.

Please feel free to call with any questions.

Thanks,

Mike Clinton

Fire Alarm Technician

Portland Fire Dept - Fire Prevention
mciinton@portlandmaine.gov
207-653-2450

Eric Falconer <alarmman@roadrunner.com> Tue, May 28, 2019 at 1:09 PM
To: Michael Clinton <mclinton@portlandmaine.gov>

Mike,

Can you please reword the description of the existing smoke detector to be switched to a heat detector o read 1st floor
Front Hall Entry Smoke Detector. Please re-email me this infarmation.
This is the smoke detector that has been causing the kitchen smoke issues. Please feel free to call me at 207-985-3338,

Thank you .
Eric Falconer

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.

Michael Clinton <mclinton@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, May 28, 2019 at 3:55 PM
To: Eric Falconer <alarmman@roadrunner.com>

Hi Eric, .

Portland Fire Department authorizes, at 58 Pine St, Portland, ME the replacement of the 1st floor Front Hall Entry smoke
detector over to a heat detector due to several false alarm calls. This authorization is only for this single device at this
address.

Thanks,
Mike Clinton
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